
Class 6 Newsletter June 2025 

  

    

Dear families and children of Class 6,  

 

Welcome back to the final half-term of Year 6! I hope that you have all had an 
enjoyable and restful break.  

Lots of exciting things are planned for this final term. To name a few, we have:  

 

• Year 6 residential to Helmsley (Monday 9th – Wednesday 11th June) 

• Sports day (Wednesday 25th June 1:45 - 3:15pm) 

• Summer Fair (Thursday 26th June) 

• Year 6 performances (Mon 30th June 2pm and Tuesday 1st July 5pm) 

• End of year presentation evening (Tuesday 1st July approx. 6pm) 

• Secondary school transition days: 

- Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th July (all secondary schools except Lady Lumley’s) 
- Wednesday 9th and Thursday 10th July (just Lady Lumley’s) 

•  Crucial Crew (Wednesday 16th July AM) 

 

PE  

Our PE days will continue to be Monday and Thursdays. However, we will often have 
last minute timetable changes so if children have their full indoor and outdoor PE kit 
Monday through to Friday that would be a great help.  

As the warmer weather is now with us, everyone could do with having sun cream and 
hats for those extended periods when we are outside. As always, please remember 
drinks bottles too. 

I have uploaded our Summer 2 Curriculum to the website and Dojo. I look forward to 
sharing these final seven weeks of time with you all and making it as memorable as 
possible.  

 

Kind regards, 

Mr Gay 


